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Mr. and Mrs. Dames Barletta
135 Beresford Road
Rochester, New York '14610

Dear Mr. and Mrs. Barletta:
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Thank you for your correspondence concerning the Ginna Plant as related
to the accident at Three Mile Island nuclear Station, Unit 2.

I regret that this reponse has.-been delayed. The accident and its
consequences have created a substantial increase in the agency's work-
load, which has prevented us from responding to you as promptly as we
would have wished.

NRC appreciates your concerns about nuclear power and we hope that the
enclosed document will provide you >rith additional information concerning

,the effects of the Three Mile Island accident on the safety considerations
at other nuclear power plants. Each of the p'(ants is being reviewed against
the requirements, of this document

Sin erely,

Enclosure: NUREG-0578
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roid'R. Denton, Director
Office of'uclear Reactor Regulation
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Harrisb~» we ur~ that you reexamine

all aspects of safety precautions before

allowinp Ginna Nuclear Power to reopen.

. Alice and James Ehrletta
1/5 Bere sfor'dZo~
Rochester, NY
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